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Giving is not just about making a donation; it’s about making a difference. 

 

Dear Parents, 

Namaskar! 

We are pleased to announce that our school will celebrate Joy of Giving Week from October 

5th to 8th,2024. This initiative aims to support underprivileged children by encouraging our 

students to participate in acts of kindness and generosity. We kindly request your cooperation 

in making this event a success. 

 

The collection of items will take place as per the following: 

- Pre-Primary Wing: Stationery Items (in sealed packets) 

- Grades I – V: Sealed Packets of Food Items (such as pulses, rice, etc.) 

- Grades VI – IX: Supplies for Personal Hygiene (such as soaps, shampoo, towels, toothbrush, 

toothpaste)  

 

Please ensure all items are clean, properly packed, and suitable for donation. The contributions 

will be distributed through ‘EthoMart Charitable Trust’ to underprivileged children, spreading 

joy and warmth during this festive season. 

We appreciate your generous support and encourage students to actively participate in this 

meaningful cause. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

 

Warm Regards,   

Dr Monika Randhawa 

Principal 

Sparsh Global School    


